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Planning & Zoning Public Hearing 

 
THURSDAY, July 25, 2024 

 
Town of Abita Springs Planning & Zoning Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Abita 
Springs Planning and Zoning Commission at 6:00 pm on Thursday, July 25, 
2024, at Town Hall, 22161 Level St., Abita Springs for the purpose of receiving 
public comments regarding amendment of the Town of Abita Springs, Code 
of Ordinances, Sec. 9-801 et seq.  relative to Planned Unit Developments, and 
to provide for related matters. All interested parties shall have the right and 
opportunity to appear and be heard on the subject.  

 


